State Boys Golf Coaches Meeting May 27, 2014

The annual coaches meeting at the Boy's State Golf event was held at the Oak Grove Elementary gym. Twenty-four coaches attended. Vickie Soholt opened the meeting with a welcome and Jon Ericson, Tournament Manager,

Reported on the day one events. The Iwanamaker live scoring was unanimously approved of, and enjoyed.

A proposal from Region 1 given by Jeremy St Aubin. It concerned opening our class B golf season 2 weeks later than present and ending 2 weeks later which would be into June.

Much discussion was held. Some considering favor, and some questioning whether this would be a help. All agreed that it would be better to ask for an extended region deadline to the Wednesday before the State Tournament. With all the technology available past tournament managers said this would be no problem to prepare for the event. Bag tags would not be a problem and the tee shirts could be sent to the hosts at least a week before instead of the day of the tournament start.

It was suggested that the students be polled as to whether they would like the season left as it is, extended into June, or go to fall golf. A poll was placed at the scoring table. The response was overwhelming to leave the season as is.

Rule 13 for range finders currently being used by class A was discussed and it was unanimous to ask this same rule be implemented for class B.

Regional sites for 2015 were proposed as follows:

Region1: EdgelyCalm Region 2: Carrington Region 3: Larimore Region4: Souris

Region 5: South Heart

Region 6: undecided At this time!

Respectfully, Vickie Soholt Boys B Golf Representative